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5th December 2012

For immediate publication. 
IHCA Press Statement on the Health Budget Cuts

Mr Martin Varley, IHCA Secretary General, said patient demand is growing and the budget cuts will increase the pressure on hospital services. He said it is now all the more important to reduce the cost of administration and increase frontline hospital staff and resources, so that consultants can treat more patients in a medically acceptable timeframe. 

Also, if clinically discharged patients were transferred to other appropriate settings, this would free up about 700 hospital beds and allow more patients to be treated.
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